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This bill has a long list of restrictions already turned down. This is another anti-gun 

bill.  It impacts small business negatively and will drive many out of business..  The 

legislature is driving business employers out of Oregon while we need better jobs. 

Stop hurting our economy in Oregon. We prefer more employers nd more better 

paying jobs. 


